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TSG RAN WG1 thanks TSG RAN WG3 for its Liaison Statement R3-99g13 “Reply to Liaison on LCS to WG3”.
In this Liaison it is stated that:
“R3 has not studied the full Iur/Iub impacts of either time aligned, or non-time aligned IPDL and therefore cannot state
which (if any) of the two methods is more complex in this respect.”

WG1 understands that there was a lack of contributions on this issue at that time and as such your response was as
expected. This should now be resolved so WG1 would again like to ask WG3 to give this issue their attention as both
WG1 and WG2 are waiting for this information in order to decide if the time aligned option of IPDL should be included
in the specification.


